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Dear Families, 

 Welcome to the 20xx-20xx school year! My name is Ms. Bailey Harms and I will be your 

son or daughter’s physical education teacher this school year. I very excited to have a successful 

school year this year. Here is some information about me, I am from Chaska, Minnesota. I have a 

younger sister. I graduated from Chaska High School in 2018. I then attended the University of 

Mary to get my bachelor’s degree in 2022 with a physical education degree with a coaching 

minor. I also played volleyball for the University of Mary. I really enjoy playing sports, being 

outside, and spending time with my family and friends.  

 This is my first-year teaching here at X middle school. I’m very excited to be here and to 

get to know your child and help them learn all the important components to physical education. 

In my classroom I hope to get all students involved during the activities we are doing and to 

participate to the best of their ability during my class. I hope to find ways to encourage and help 

all students to do their best and to succussed at the games we are playing during the school year. 

I also hope that the students learn about to work as a team and work on communication during 

this class this year.  

 I hope to continue to get to know you and your child throughout the school year. I would 

like for you to send me an email with your name, students name, their grade, your email, and any 

other information that I should know about your child. Also please feel free to reach out to me at 

any point if you have any questions or concerns. I will list my email address below for you to 

contact me with questions. Again, I’m very excited for this school year and to get to know you 

and your child.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Bailey Harms 

 

bkharms@xxschool.edu 


